
Important Notes from Mrs. Luzzo
October 20, 2023

Don’t forget to ROAR!

Happy Friday, Trinity Lions! Below are some important notes regarding upcoming
events and activities at HTCS. Have a wonderful day and a relaxing weekend!

Preschool Meet the Teachers - Reminder… All preschool families are invited to stop by our preschool
classrooms this afternoon, Friday, 10/20, from 3-3:30 PM. This is a great chance to see the
classrooms, meet the teachers, and learn more about this amazing program for our littlest learners.

Faculty/Staff/Alumni vs. Student Volleyball Game - Come out and cheer on your favorite volleyball
player, faculty/staff, or alumni this Friday, 10/20, at 5 PM at Possum Trot as they participate in an end
of season game. This promises to be an entertaining time for all!

Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences - Conferences begin next week for our Kindergarten through
fifth grade students. Please be sure to sign up with your child’s teacher for a conference time. Report
cards, MAP scores, and goals will be reviewed during this brief conference. Siblings are welcome to
wait in the hallway outside the classroom or you may contact Mrs. Hines and sign them up for
aftercare. Information was sent out today about this.

Book Fair - The annual book fair will be open next week during conferences. Students will have a
chance to preview the sale during the day to make their wish lists. Please be sure to stop by and
check out all the amazing books, posters, and supplies on sale. These make great student and/or
teacher gifts.

Half Day - Next Friday, 10/27, is a half day with no aftercare. All students will be dismissed at noon.
As we do on all half days, please form two lines for pick up so that we can keep as many cars off 8th
Avenue N as possible.

Trunk or Treat So People Can Eat - Forms went home regarding this annual Halloween social
outreach event. Please return your form ASAP if you would like to host a trunk so the PTO can plan
for enough parking spaces. This event is open to HTCS families ONLY and students attending are
asked to bring an item for Our Lady’s Food Pantry.

Family Faith Formation - Forms were sent home to sign up for our annual Advent Faith Formation
Activity taking place after school on Thursday, 11/30. This year Deacon Richard will teach us about
the Jesse Tree, and we will make ornaments to take home for a family Jesse Tree. If your family would
like to join us, please complete and return the form by Friday, 11/10. Space is limited and no late
forms can be accepted as supplies need to be ordered in advance. Thank you for your understanding.

MISSION STATEMENT: Holy Trinity Catholic School, a ministry of Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish, offers to early childhood
and elementary school students of diverse ethnic, economic, and religious backgrounds a superior academic program
based on Gospel values. Within a family atmosphere, the school strives to develop the spiritual, academic, personal,
creative, and physical growth of each student.


